

## Sisters of the Company of Mary

Provincial House 16791 East Main Street Tustin, California 92780-4099 (714) 541-3125 FAX (714) 835-0648

March 17, 1999

Forrest Armentrout Geogrid, Retaining Wall Systems, Inc. 3914 Murphy Canyon Road, Suite A 218 San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Mr. Armentrout:

On behalf of the Sisters of the Company of Mary Our Lady, I wish to express our sincere gratitude for your fine work on our retaining wall at Saint Jeanne de Lestonnac School, Temecula Campus.

Quite frankly, we were somewhat apprehensive at the thought of a large block wall being placed directly behind our school. However we were pleasantly surprised when we viewed the wall upon completion. The style and color of the block blend in beautifully with the existing landscape. Luis advises me that the design was the result of your conscientious consultation and sensitivity, and for this, we are very appreciative.

Mr. Armentrout, we look forward to meeting you and others members of your company at the opening ceremony and dedication of our school.

Please extend our appreciation to the other representatives of Geogrid who helped on the project. You will be remembered in our prayers.

May God bless you and keep you safe.

Sincerely,

Sister Mary Salud Estrada, O.D.N.

Provincial Superior